CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY
Newsletter No, 70

Club Meetings

The next Club Meeting of the Society will take place on

Tuesday 2nd November, 1971 at the Marconi College, Arbour Lane,
Chelmsford, commencing at 19:30,

A lecture entitled 'High-er Frequency Transistors' will be
delivered by Mr, T. Neaves of NCP Electronics. This should be a
most interesting evening for anyone interested in the use of
transistors in amateur transmitting equipment.

Committee Meetings

The next Committee Meeting will take place on Wednesday,
17th November in the saloon bar of the "Wheatsheaf", New Street,
Chelmsf'ord, commencing at 19:30, -

Raffle

A selection of tools for your Winter constructional work -
tickets at 2%p or 5 for 10p.

Your 1971/72 Committee

At the Annual General Meeting held in October, the following
members were elected to serve as committee members:-

Ron Ferguson GLVF President

Roy Mertyr G3PMX  Vice President

Tony Dix G5IX Vice President

Tom Carter G3VCF  Chairman

Willie McClintock G3VPK Secretary

Ken Dews G3PMW  Treasurer

John Greenwood G3KRZ Editor - Newsletter
Arthur Wreford G3EHZ TIan Gillis - Les Turner G8CUT
Bernard Reichman G6RM Jim Evans G3VDB Peter Neave -

George Cutting G3GNQ Ken Thompson G3YNV  Tommy Ure  G3ZIW
DF News

The Mid-Essex Trophy Event was held on 10th October with two
hidden stations, G3EDM/P at the Lion Wharf near Wallasea Island, aboard
the wreck 'Problem', and G3XQA/P in Hockley Woods. The event started
at 13:30 GMT with the following results:-

Time at Time at

G3EDM/P G}XQQZE
Tan Butson 1432 1505
G3KPJ 1440 1523
G3U0G 1547 1436
G3CED 1547-30 -
G3YOA 1559 1434

Cont/.....
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EXCHANGE AND MART

For Sale:- 1 Goodmans Axiom 201
1 Goodmans Trebax 5K/20XL

Armstrong tuner AM/FM model 223 (less multiplex decoder)

‘Telephone Mr, Cheesewright
Chelmsford 67111 (ext, 2548)

EDITORTAL

Subsciptions - Ken Dews (treasurer) will be pleased to accept any
outstanding subscriptions at the next meeting, early collection helps
the Treasurer and also the Society,

International Scout Jamboree of the Air - You may be interested to know
that during the week-end of 16/17 October the Society supplied and
manned an HF station with the call sign GB3GBS for the 1 Great Baddow
Scouts, Don Beattie, G30ZF, and Jim Evans, G3VDB, supplied the major
part of the equipment which, together with help from a number of members,
ensured a successful event,

Call Books = It is hoped that a number of 1972 edition Call Books will
be available for sale at the November meeting. However, if there is a
printing delay, the Treasurer will be pleased to accept orders,

Regional Representatives ~ At the last Committee Meeting it was agreed

that Don Beattie, G30ZF, should be the Society nominee for election as

Regional Representative for Region 16, The Committee recommend him to
you and urge you to vote accordingly in the forthcoming election,

73%s
John Greenwood G3KRZ
Honorary Editor

6, Long Brandccks
CHELMSFORD
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